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Are you ready for a win?

I know I am.

As soon as tonight your Senators could vote to reauthorize the Child Care and Development Block Grant (CCDBG). If it passes, this victory will be an important step in building a strong early learning system. 

Let’s give CCDBG a boost by flooding the phone lines. Take action by calling your Senators today. It’s easy:

· Call 202-224-3121. Tell the operator who answers the phone the name of one of your Senators. (Not sure? Look up your Senators here.)

· Once you are connected to your Senator’s office, tell the staff person who answers:
1. Your name
2. That you are a constituent (name your city and state)

· Then, say, “I urge the Senator to vote yes on the bill to reauthorize the Child Care and Development Block Grant. Thank you.”

CCDBG was last reauthorized nearly 20 years ago.  Much has changed since then, but the fundamental importance of child care funding has not.  And neither have the importance of tireless efforts of child care advocates like you. 

Here’s what the new bill would do: 

· Improve the health and safety of children in child care settings
· Make it easier for families to get and keep the child care assistance they need
· Enable children to have more stable child care
· Strengthen the overall quality of child care

High-quality child care is critical for the success of children and their parents. Child care provides countless early learning opportunities to children and enables parents to work so they can support their families. 
Raise your voice! Call your Senators at 202-224-3121 and urge them to vote YES to reauthorize CCDBG.

Thanks for everything you do. 

Sincerely,

Helen Blank 
Director of Leadership and Public Policy
National Women’s Law Center 

 
